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Advanced Paragraph Attributes - Page Break Control

This text tests 'keep-together.within-page' attribute.

Subsequent blocks

Following paragraphs all have 'keep-together.within-page' attribute set to "always".
Therefore, page breaks may occur only between paragraphs with different colors.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.
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Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.
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Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.
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Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page
breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks
should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should
not split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not
split blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks. Page breaks should not split blocks. Page breaks should not split
blocks.

Following paragraphs all have 'keep-together.within-page' attribute set to "auto".
It means that these paragraphs may be split by a page break at any point.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
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split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
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breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.

Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page
breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split
blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks
can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
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Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can
split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks. Page breaks can split blocks.
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